
 
2024 Membership Drive 

We want to thank each patron for supporting our past year of arts programming! It has been an amazing 
year. Perhaps the biggest transformation was our name change – from the Fosston Community Library 
& Arts Association (FCLAA) to the Aurora Center for the Arts. With this new identity, we continue to 
bring the same high quality performing, visual and literary arts events to our members and community 
that our founding members envisioned over 40 years ago. 
 
Our annual membership drive is a significant key to the success of the music, theater and gallery 
exhibits we bring to those who are inspired through the arts. By being a member, you are given advance 
notice of any ticketed activities and membership events. This spring, we will be hosting a very special 
membership gala that you won’t want to miss! 
 
The Aurora Center for the Arts wants to thank everyone who has given their past support. If you are a 
longtime member or have enjoyed our programs and would like to become a member, please take a 
moment to ensure the performing, literary, and visual arts remain a vital part of our area. You can 
become a member by making your donation on our website at www.auroracenterforthearts.org, or 
by filling out the form below and mailing it in the SASE envelope. Your gift is tax-deductible and so very 
much appreciated! 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aurora Center for the Arts 2024 Membership 
Name(s): ________________________________________________________________ 

Address: ________________________________________________________________ 

Email: ___________________________________________________________________ 

Enclosed please find my membership and/or gift: 

_____ Individual membership $30.00 

                                                 _____ Family membership $50.00 

                                                 _____ Business membership $100.00 

                                                 _____ Other gift: $________ 

Please make check payable and mail in the envelope provided, or online at 

www.auroracenterforthearts.org 

Thank you! 


